
 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

2020 KINGSVILLE HIGHLAND GAMES 

CANCELLED 

KINGSVILLE ON, APRIL 6, 2020:  Recent events surrounding COVID-19 have created 

an unprecedented situation that has prompted the Town of Kingsville and the Highland 

Games Committee to regretfully announce the CANCELLATION of the Kingsville 

Highland Games scheduled for June 27th, 2020.  

“Our number one priority is the health and safety of everyone involved. We gratefully 

thank all who have contributed to the Kingsville Highland Games thus-far namely 

sponsors, vendors, participants, and volunteers,” stated Highland Games Committee 

Chair, Doug Plumb. In the coming days, Committee Members will be reaching out to 

anyone who made advanced payments in order to issue refunds.    

“Planning an event on this scale takes a lot of commitment and work, and we want to 

acknowledge our Highland Games Committee for the effort they put into coordinating 

the 2020 Games,” said Kingsville Mayor, Nelson Santos. “Cancelling is certainly 

unfortunate, but current circumstances call for decisions to be made in the interest of 

public safety.”  

The Town of Kingsville and the Committee look forward to hosting the Highland Games 

again in 2021.  
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MORE INFORMATION 

Doug Plumb, Kingsville Highland Games Committee Chair 
kingsvillegames@gmail.com 
 
Nelson Santos, Mayor 
The Corporation of the Town of Kingsville 
519-733-2305 extension 313 
nsantos@kingsville.ca 
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